

MISS M GREEN | HEAD OF ACADEMY BOURNVILLE SCHOOL HAY GREEN LANE BOURNVILLE BIRMINGHAM B30 1SH

**T:** 0121 475 3881

17th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been a busy term and we are only three weeks in. On Friday 20<sup>th</sup> November there is a training day for all staff at Bournville; the focus is on developing the curriculum to ensure it meets the needs of your children.

Staff will be setting work for children via Show My Homework. Please also take the opportunity to make sure children are well rested so that we can have full attendance during the last four weeks of term.

I know that COVID has presented challenges and difficulties for everyone. As a school we have been working hard develop a sense of normality in a global context that is far from normal. For students facing examinations in the summer there is not yet a clear picture of how these will happen so in school we are planning for all eventualities.

Stay safe!

Yours faithfully

hom Jun

Miss M Green Head of Academy